LAW OFFICES OF

## RAYMOND E. BUCK

COMMERCIAL STANDARD BUILDING
FORT WORTH 2. TEXAS

August 22, 1950

Mr. William Holden
Executive Vice President
Fort Worth Chamber of Commerce
Fort Worth. Texas

Dear Bill:

This will acknowledge and thank you for your letter of the 18th enclosing check of Greater Fort Worth Development Fund payable to Fort Worth Air Terminal, Inc. in the amount of \$20,000 covering balance of the Fund's subscription to the capital stock of the terminal corporation.

Yours very truly,

Raymond E. Buck

REB/fr

cc: Messrs. Amon Carter M. H. Huffman

